Motion for Approval from the Faculty Affairs Committee

At our meeting of October 20, 2005, FAC voted to delete the following paragraph from the College’s Promotion and Tenure Policy.

A candidate for tenure and/or promotion to Associate Professor must have significant accomplishments in the areas of 1) the scholarship of teaching and learning and 2) the scholarship of research and creative accomplishments. He or she is further expected to demonstrate distinctive achievement in one of these areas or above average performance in both. Similarly, librarians must have acceptable achievements in the areas of 1) librarianship and 2) the scholarship of research and creative accomplishments, and they must show distinction in one area or above average performance in both. In addition, each candidate is expected to have contributed service to the University, society, and the profession.

This paragraph creates standards that are more narrow and prescriptive than the standards outlined in HR-23.

